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Good morning.  We support this bill to allow an increase in plant count and encourage
the committee to allow an increase in square footage for those who don't grow by 
count.  With the allowance of transfer of fleet from medical to adult use there has 
been a shortage.  This would allow caregivers to cultivate enough supply ands lessen 
the need to  purchase from others. It also allows caregivers to offer their patients a 
greater variety of strains to meet their needs.  Thank you. 


